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1450 KILOCYCLES
COLFAX, WASHINGTON

March 2, 1953

Stanwood R, Morss

RR No. 3

Bradford, Mass,

Dear Sir, _

We wish to thank you very much for your verification letter
of our DX program, We are making improvements 1ln our equlipment and
from time to time we will be on after midnight in the near future,
and we hope that all the members of your club will let us know how
well we get out.

Our equipment is as follows; RCA 250G Transmitter, 170 Ft,
Tower., This transmitter has been in use since 1937, not at this
station untill 1850,

Thanking you again for the letter.
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DAVID L. DODD
K.C.L.X



